
Government of the District of Columbia 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 

Box 75115 
Washington, DC  20013 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2, 2010 

 

Mr. Charles Brodsky 

Chairman, ABC Board 

1250 U Street NW, Third Floor 

Washington, DC 20009  

 

Dear Chairman Brodsky, 

 

I am submitting a replacement Voluntary Agreement (VA) for Class A Licensee, 110l 

Convenience Mart, located at 1101 H Street, NE.  The attached VA was approved 7-0 by the 

ANC Commission at its regularly scheduled meeting in January, 2010. 

 

The ANC submitted a Voluntary Agreement for this establishment in March of 2002.  At the 

time, Bobby Pittman and several others had also executed a Voluntary Agreement with the 

licensee.  The two VA’s were combined by the ABC Board.  The store has recently changed 

ownership and their attorney requested that the ANC execute the ANC’s “standard” VA with the 

new owner.  It is our understanding that Bobby Pittman has withdrawn his prior VA, so we 

request that this VA be used to replace the former VA on file.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me or Commissioner Mary Beatty, Chair, ANC 

Alcohol Beverage Licensing Committee. 

 

On Behalf of the Commission, 

 

 

 

 

Kelvin J. Robinson 

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 

 

cc:  Fred Moosally, Executive Director 

 Commissioner Mary Beatty 

 


